
 
 

U.S. CONSUMER PRODUCT SAFETY COMMISSION 
LOG OF MEETING 

  
SUBJECT: Commissioner Dziak met with representatives of Parents Against Tipovers (PAT) 
 
DATE OF MEETING: July 9, 2024 
 
LOCATION: Teleconference 
 
CPSC ATTENDEE(S): Commissioner Dziak, Dana Smullen, and Dylan DeMonte 
 
NON-CPSC ATTENDEES: Brett Horn (Chair, PAT), Kimberly Amato (Vice Chair, PAT) 
 
SUMMARY OF MEETING: Commissioner Dziak met with representatives of PAT for 
introductions and to discuss PAT’s continued advocacy for consumer education and the 
STURDY Act. 
 


